
 

We sincerely 
thank the 
Council for 
granting RRANA 
the money to 
rebuild the 
Macropod 
enclosure at our 
Thomas Street 
location. 
 
For many years 
our Mammal Co-
ordinator has 

constantly battled the elements tending to macropod joeys in care at the 
above location. No complaints from her 
but certainly the situation with the 
enclosure was far from ideal. 
 
The property now has a wonderful, 
purpose-built structure which allows 
safe access and protection from the 
weather for both humans and the joeys 
in care.  

RRANA are very grateful. Projects 
such as this are always on our wish list 
but without the assistance and 
generosity of grants they would rarely 
come to fruition.  

Thank you NWC for your support   -   

Lindy Hunt - President  


